

ALL SAINTS' CHURCH OF ENGLAND FEDERATION



Newsletter

Week ending 24.03.2017

Dates for your diary Infant School

30.03.17

Information Evening for new Nursery starters (Infant Hall 6pm)

07.04.17

- Easter Service at All Saints' Church
 9.30am (Parents/Carers Welcome)
- School closes for Easter

24.04.17

- School re-opens
- Celebration of St George's Day (Children to wear red & white or an English Sporting Top)

Our Fabulous Children

☆

☆

☆

☆

☆

☆

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

☆

☆

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

Our pupils from Year 3 and 4

★ have been out and about in

★ Hull these last two weeks (2

★ classes to go next week) and

★ what an amazing time they

have had!

Not for them the usual coach
 trip, no; they have taken the
 train into Hull and behaved
 brilliantly too!

Conga lines around the Blade

(filmed by local TV), following
the Moth Trail around the city,
and all the while conducting
themselves impeccably which
didn't go unnoticed by the
general public. We had lots of
lovely comments from
passers by about the fun that
the children were having. It's
always lovely to hear from
others what we already know:
our pupils are stars!



CAN YOU HELP??

The Governing Body needs you! We have a vacancy for a Co-opted Governor at All Saints' CE Federation. This is an exciting time to join us on our journey as we embed new values, a new leadership structure and ensure that all of our children have access to an enriched education and the opportunities they deserve. Co-opted Governors have a specific set of skills/knowledge that will help to ensure that the Governing Body as a whole is able to meet its responsibilities. They do not have to have a child currently attending either school. Currently, we require someone with knowledge/ experience in either; finance, health & safety or who has experience of the process of academisation.



PLEASE BE AWARE

A parent/carer has reported to us that they found a syringe down
Limetree Avenue.

As this is one of our entrances to school, we are concerned that a child could have either picked it up or fallen onto it.

Please keep a close eye out when walking to school .

If you do see one please do not attempt to pick it up without protection for your hands.
Used syringes can be taken to the

local doctors' surgeries or pharmacies where they can be disposed of safely.

Dates for your diary Junior School

27.03.17

- 4H & 4J Trip to Hull City Centre
- Celebration of learning afternoon Classes 3BD, 3C and 3TS (1.30pm) Parents welcome

29.03.17

 Celebration of learning afternoon Classes 4B, 4J, 4H and 4L (1.30pm) Parents welcome

31.03.17

 Celebration of learning afternoon Classes 5/6P, 6B and 6KD (1.30pm) Parents welcome

03.04.17

Celebration of learning afternoon Classes
 5B, 5E and 5M (1.30pm) Parents welcome



There have been a few incidents of dogs being brought onto the school grounds recently.

Can we please remind you that dogs are not allowed on the school site, even if you have a small dog and carry it in your arms.

This is an East Riding Council policy that is observed over all schools. We thank you for your continued support.

FS2 Phonics Family Information Sessions

We would just like to thank all the parents/carers who attended these sessions this week. It is great to see how committed our parents are to their children's learning journey and who want to get involved in as many ways as they can. We will endeavour

to provide as many of these sessions as we can, as it is a team effort educating children and your support at home reading with the child/ren is invaluable.

BIKES AND SCOOTERS

At All Saints' Federation we actively encourage children to come to school on their bikes and scooters as it is a great way to start the day. In past newsletters we have requested that they dismount when in the playgrounds.

Now the weather is picking up we have noticed a rise in the amount of pupils coming to school this way and continuing to ride across the playgrounds. It is not just our pupils but younger and older siblings from high school coming to collect brothers and sisters. We also have lots of people walking across the playgrounds and in order to avoid an accident occurring we need you to remind your children to walk their bikes and scooters when on school grounds.

Please can you help us out and kindly remind any children you see riding around to dismount. Thank you.



We would like to share with you a letter that Miss Wood received this week.

Dear Miss Wood,

I would like to raise some money for the MS Society by giving children the opportunity to win an Easter Egg and a knitted chick family whilst the children try to guess the chick family name.

I would like to start this on 27th March to 10th April there will be 56 spots to guess one guess equals £1. Hopefully, you can put this in 24th March's newsletter for me and please could I put some posters up across the school.

Yours sincerly

Hayden 5E

What a beautifully written letter and a lovely idea to raise money, Hayden. The school will be supporting you by putting up posters and giving you this space on our newsletter. Thank you Hayden.

JOIN OUR MIDDAY TEAM

We currently have job opportunities to join our Midday Supervisor's team. You will need to be able to work Monday-Friday (Term Time) and be available across the lunchtime period .

If you think that you have the skills required (hardworking, patient, team player, to name but a few) please fill in an application form, available from both the Infant and Junior School Office.

All completed applications to be addressed to Mrs Healy, Admin Officer.

Feedback / Comments

f you have any feedback or comments for the school, please do not hesitate to contact
us via the main school office or on 648082, or if you prefer you may write your
comments on here and send this section into school.

Name:	Contact number:
Child's Name:	Class:

Comments: